

Bishop's Hatfield Girls' School

Headteacher: Mr A Wood BA (Oxon), PGCE, MBA, NPQH Woods Avenue, Hatfield, Herts AL10 8NL T: 01707 275331



BHGS is a company limited by guarantee Company number: 07831507 Charity number: EW01517



29th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

In order to build the partnership between home and school, we would like to invite you to a series of Year 7 Coffee Mornings that we will be running throughout this academic year. We think these will provide a really useful platform to give you a better insight into the workings of Bishop's, allow you to meet other parents and carers and help strengthen the relationship with staff and yourselves. The sessions will be relatively informal, with tea and biscuits available.

We are proposing to run these mornings once a month, on Thursday mornings, between 8:30am and 9:20am in the hope that this time will allow those parents/carers who have work commitments are still able to join us. Throughout the year each session will have a different focus or theme, including subjects such as science, numeracy as well as guidance on how to support your child's wellbeing in this important first year of secondary school. It will also give you the chance to meet several key members of school staff who will provide an overview of their roles at Bishop's and how their work might benefit your child both now and in the future. Our first meeting will be on **Thursday 14th December 8.30am to 9.20am.** In order for us to gauge an idea of numbers, could you please complete the below google form outlining whether this is an event you would like to attend. If you are unable to attend it would be useful for us to know the reason why inform our future planning of the sessions.

https://forms.gle/Sxe2RjTdhnDM4m7S8

We look forward to meeting you all!

Yours sincerely

Miss Lawrence

Head of Year 7

International School Award

2021-24











